
 

2020 Catholic University Pro-Life Hospitality 

Guidelines for Overnight Stay 

 

1. Guest bracelets must be worn at all times 

2. Chaperones must stay with their groups at all times 

3. Every group leader should bring a cell phone and the number should be given to each 

member of his/her group 

NOTE:​ No guest cell phone, except for leaders, will be able to be charged in the DuFour Center. 

4. Guests are expected to remain in the DuFour Center for the entire night once the doors 

are closed at midnight. 

5. Separate youth and adult shower hours must be followed. 

Youth:  9:00pm-12:00am Thursday, January 23, 2020 

Adults: 5:00am-6:30am Friday, January 24, 2020 

6. No food or drink is permitted in the DuFour Center 

7. No air mattresses are allowed (Please contact Campus Ministry with any special needs) 

8. There will be designated cell phone charging areas. All cell phones plugged in to 

unauthorized places will be taken by Catholic University staff and can be picked up by 

student and chaperone. 

9. You must lay out all sleeping bags upon arrival to secure a place to sleep. 

10. All personal belongings must be removed from the DuFour Center by 7:00 AM on 

Friday, January 24, 2020. 

11. Please note that the nurses who volunteer to assist with the vigil and overnight are not 

permitted to provide any type of medication. 

12. In case of any emergencies, please contact the Department of Public Safety at (202) 

319-5111 (or extension 5111 from University phones). 
  

Please direct any questions regarding these guidelines to 
Amanda Ceraldi , Associate Campus Minister at 

ceraldi@cua.edu 
  

mailto:ceraldi@cua.edu

